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Notice of Motion: Increasing Transit Service in the Capital Region - Directors Mersereau, Loveday and Taylor

[Consideration of the following motion was postponed for 2 months at the April 10, 2020 CRD Board meeting:]

That the Capital Regional District Board request that the Board Chair write, on behalf of the Board, to the Premier and

the Minister of Transportation and Infrastructure, copying the Leader of the Official Opposition, the Leader of the Third

Party, MLAs representing constituencies within the CRD, and the Victoria Regional Transit Commission, requesting new

investments and reliable annual funding to support increased transit services in the Capital Region.

(NWA)
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